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Our 81st Annual Meeting of Downriver Community Federal Credit Union has been 
scheduled for Thursday, June 15, 2023 at 6:00 PM at our Southgate Office, located at 
15261 Trenton Road.

Nominations for our Board of Directors will be held at our Ecorse office on Friday, June 
9, 2023 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon and 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM.

PLEASE NOTE:  Due to space limitations, attendance for the annual meeting is on an 
RSVP-only basis.  Those who wish to attend must RSVP prior to Monday, June 5, 2023.   

Our Annual Report will be distributed to our membership prior to the meeting date 
through a variety of methods, including our May statements (sent out at the beginning 
of June) and also on the credit union’s website at www.downrivercu.com.

Our Scholarship Awards will not be presented at the Annual Meeting; instead, 
our Scholarship Committee will be contacting our Scholarship winners to make 
arrangements for their award to be picked up at our Southgate office.  We will announce 
our Scholarship Winners on our website by Friday, May 26th as well as in a future 
e-newsletter.

Thank you for your interest in attending our 81st Annual Meeting.  If you would like to 
confirm your attendance, please call 313-386-2200, ext. 1121 during regular business 
hours. 
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